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CRC Members  

Mitch Soares (ATE) Marla DeMarco (BEaT) 
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Sandy Barr Rivera (Hospitality) Berhard Laurich (M/NS) (S2014) 

  

CRC Meetings  

Fall 2013: 09/23/2013 Spring 2014: 01/30/2014 

 10/07/2013  02/10/2014 

 10/14/2013  03/03/2014 

 10/28/2013   

 11/05/2013   

 11/12/2013   

 11/20/2013   

 11/25/2013   

 12/02/2013   

    

    

A total of 126 proposals were reviewed for the academic year 2013-2014.  One hundred and two 

proposals were reviewed in the fall, and twenty-four proposals were reviewed in the spring.  It was quite 

hectic in fall 2013 but began to wind down in spring 2014.  It was another rewarding year for the 

curriculum committee. Details are posted on the Curricula Portal in the Hawaii Community College 

website. 

 

Several Curriculum Central training sessions were given to faculty members. We have started to 

transition to Curriculum Central in fall 2012 for course modifications and new course proposals. In fall 

2013, course deletion was added to curriculum central. Part of the current paper forms and procedures 

will still be followed until the curriculum specialist transfers all other Hawaii CC curriculum proposal 

functions to Curriculum Central.  It might take a couple of years for the transition to be completed.  

Meanwhile, a new development in the curriculum proposal area is the beginning design of a new 

module to the Kuali system for electronic submission of curricular proposals.  All UH campuses are 

involved in contributing to the basic design of this system. The whole UH system will switch to this new 

system when it is created in a year or so. 

 

 


